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American Chuck Wagon Association  
April 2024 President’s Message  
 

Hello Friends, 
 

We are getting much needed precipitation in North Texas.  The Indian paintbrush and bluebonnets 
are in full bloom. I know the people that lost all their grass in the Texas panhandle wildfires are 
thankful for the rain. Please keep those folks in your thoughts and prayers as they work through the 
devastation left behind. 
 

The ACWA has a Board of Directors made up of nine volunteers dedicated to taking care of everything 
necessary to run the association. We also have Standing Committees that work with the Board of 
Directors to enhance the association and activities. Our administrative assistant Maribeth Sexton is 
the person that keeps us all on our toes.  Many thanks to all these people who help take care of the 
association’s business.  
 

Be sure and mark your calendars for the 2024 ACWA Annual Meeting.  Justin Jackson is working on 
scheduling the meeting to be held on Saturday, November 2nd in Fort Smith, Arkansas.  Details will 
be released after he gets the hotel block of rooms confirmed.   
 

I have received numerous phone calls and have had many discussions with folks who want to become 
members or have questions about ACWA. Please keep on promoting and encouraging others to 
become paid members. With our online membership option with no added charge, it is easier than 
ever to become a member. I want to wrap up each message to say it is exciting to see the large list of 
people joining our Facebook page, but want to remind you, we need your help to grow our 
membership.   
 

Also, remember we are a 501.c.3 organization so if  you have a business and would like to make a tax-
free donation, we greatly appreciate the help in continuing the effort to “Preserve the heritage of the 
chuck wagon.” 
 
See you down the trail, 
 
Terry Green 
2024 ACWA President 

 


